
NJC has provided a platform for many of us to explore our strengths and pursue our interests.

One key lesson I’ve learnt from Western Dance is that there is strength in numbers. Despite
facing many obstacles during the preparation leading up to the Singapore Youth Festival, my
teammates and I were there for one another at every step of the way. We rallied together, and
were anchored in our solidarity. We sought assurance from each other, and derived strength
from one another, united in our determination to put up a stellar performance.

The friendships and strong ties that we have developed is the greatest thing that NJWD has
given to me.

I am very grateful for every Western Dancer who has given their best in every training and for
everyone who has supported us. Much thanks also to the unwavering support of our coach and
teachers-in-charge.

The biggest piece of advice that I can offer is to give it your all. Simple fact: hard work pays off.
We have to commit ourselves to the labour, and we have to walk the extra mile in order to
achieve our goals. It is also important for you to believe in your own abilities and learn to be
comfortable with pushing yourself beyond your comfort zone.


